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TOMNET MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

OUT and ABOUT
East Creek Community Centre hosted 
Grandparent’s Day on the 24th October, 

and TOMNET cooked the food.

Thank you to Jim, Glenn, and 
Ross, who setup and cooked for 

The TOMNET Minstrals reformed 
earlier in the year, singing at various 

Aged Care facilities throughout 
Toowoomba.

The Minstrals recently visited 
Symes Thorpe to sing to the 
residents. Pictured are Jim, 

Charlie, and Glenn.





Officially - TOMNET is an organisation aimed 
at reducng social isolation among older men 

through social connections and community 
engagement.

Reality - blokes sitting around a table laughing, 
sharing a yarn, and solving the world’s 

problems over a cuppa.

Every meeting and every week fellas spend 
valuable time with each other to support each 
other, find friendship, and make their lives better 

in some way.

Les from Metphys Highfields
presented an informative talk on how 
we can keep fit as we get older. Les 

talked about making sure we get regular 
exercise, strength training, adequate sleep 

and having regular check-ups.

Les talked about how we can use daily 
activities/chores  to keep us healthy like the 
vaccuming, doing the laundry, and 
gardening to stay flexible and strong as we 
get older. Thank you to Les for supporting 

our Members and attending the meeting.

TOMNET was invited to have a 
stand at the recent the Grand 

Central Senior’s Expo on the 23rd

and 24th October. Members spent two 
days talking with men about 
TOMNET and the value of mateship. 

Thank you to Bernie, Bevan, 
Charlie, Graham, Neil, Steve, Rick, 
and Darrell for your hard work and 
dedication to TOMNET.

Take a chance and join us at one 
of our meetings, it really does 

make a difference!

Simple things can make a 
world of difference!

Metphys Highfields joins us at the Monthly Meeting.

Grand Central Senior’s Expo



We had a great day out 
visiting the Ipswich Rail 
Museum. Thank you to 

Robertson’s Coaches 
who provided another 
memorable bus trip, 

courtesy of Elliott, our 
driver. 

The bus trip was 
organised as part of  

Senior’s Month. Thank 
you to COTA and the 

Qld State Government
for providing funding to 

keep costs down.





The Mgt. Commi�ee meets on the 3rd Wednesday of each month.

President
Bernie Moran

Vice President
Alan Yorkston

Treasurer
Ross Lange

Secretary
Bill Mc Millan Pat Mc Namee Rob Burey

Darrell Pierpoint Ian Bray Jim Aulbury

Member Spotlight

Q. How do you think the world has changed during your life�me?

Q. What’s something new you’ve learned recently?

Q. What would you choose if you had to choose 
one meal to eat for the rest of your life?

Q. If you could have dinner with anyone, who’s 
one person you’d go with?

Q. What book or movie has had a big impact on you?

A. Lots of chuckles, technology, and with technology comes the 
loss of community and personal touch.

A. Kakadu Man

A. Just do it, back myself.

A. Corn Beef and Pickles.

A. My Dad.

Q. Looking back, what career advice would you give to 
your younger self?

RON JOHNSTONE - GATTON

A. How TOMNET and Ben help Ben connect older men 
with each other.

TOMNET Management Committee 

IN MEMORIUM

Stan Carroll
6/9/1940 - 30/09/2024
Joined TOMNET in 2012

27/06/1937 - 4/11/2024
Joined TOMNET in 2004

Kev Bryant

Stan and Kev will be deeply missed, never forgotten.



Join us at the Monthly 
Meeting to kick the New 
Year off with a banger!

Monthly Men's Meeting
8th January 2025

FREE BBQ  & TRIVIA





“A YEAR IN PERSPECTIVE”
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